





INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/032/2022-23 DATE: 18/12/2022

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

The 40th year celebration of our school will have its culmination on 22nd December, 2022. The students and the staff are getting ready for the same and we appreciate the untiring efforts taken by all the parents, students and staff.

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation to all the parents who have come forward to render their valuable support to us at all times, the distribution of raffle coupon is an example for the same. Due to some unavoidable reasons we had to cancel the raffle draw. Hence we request the parents to collect back the raffle coupon which were distributed earlier to friends and family. Thereafter you are requested to handover the coupons to the respective class teacher to get back the coupon amount. (Amount will be given only against the returned coupon).

We expect the good support of all our stakeholders in our 40th year celebration.

We extend our cordial invitation to all our stakeholders for the mega carnival on 22nd December, 2022.

Best Regards,

Principal

Deepak Patankar